
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 
May 24, 2022 City Hall, 4:00 PM 

BYLAW 6330 

Proposal 
 
 Administration-initiated text amendments to the 

above-noted bylaws, and others not requiring a 
public hearing, in order to eliminate references 
to the Municipal Planning Commission (MPC).  

What Does This Mean? 
 
 Bylaw 6330 would amend the listed bylaws, 

along with 3 additional procedural bylaws.  
 MPC would be dissolved, and decisions 

currently made by MPC would now be made by 
the Development Authority (administration), the 
Subdivision Authority (administration), or City 
Council. 

 All decisions proposed to be made by 
administration that are currently subject to 
appeal would continue to be appealable. 

Relevant Planning  Documents 
 South Saskatchewan Regional Plan  
 Municipal Development Plan  
 Land Use Bylaw 6300 

Text amendments to: 
Bylaw 6300 - Land Use Bylaw 
Bylaw 4749 - The Lethbridge Development and Subdivision Appeal Board Bylaw 
Bylaw 5197 - The Fees and Charges Bylaw  
Bylaw 5801 - The Subdivision and Development Authority and MPC Bylaw 
Bylaw 3899—Railway Relocation Lands Area Redevelopment Plan 
Bylaw 5277—River Valley Area Redevelopment Plan 
Bylaw 6000—Southeast Area Structure Plan  

Questions Regarding the Bylaw?  

Contact: Shelagh Graham   
403-359-6530 or Shelagh.graham@lethbridge.ca 

https://landuse.alberta.ca/LandUse%20Documents/South%20Saskatchewan%20Regional%20Plan_2014-07.pdf
https://www.lethbridge.ca/Doing-Business/Planning-Development/Planning/Pages/MDP.aspx

